
 

 

 

 

PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No 15 of 2022 

13.11.2022 

 

Notice is hereby given for a vessel berthed on County Wharf carrying an aloft 

obstruction. 

Vessel in question is carrying two gantry cranes, extending towards Pendennis Marina 36m from the 

Port side of the ship. The underside of the gantry crane is approximately 38m above the water level.  

Mariners are requested to proceed with caution in this area. Vessels with tall masts are requested to 

take particular caution.  

This notice is self-cancelling upon the departure of the vessel. 

 

 

Tim Sykes 

Marine Operations Manager 

Falmouth Docks and Engineering Company 

MOM@AP-Group.co.uk 
01326 214666 
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